
 

FIFTH & SIXTH GRADE RETREAT 
 

Friday, September 18, 2020 
 

Lutherlyn Environmental Center 
Prospect, PA 

 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and fifth/sixth grade students, 
 
This year’s fifth and sixth grade retreat is going to be exciting.  The students will be going to the Lutherlyn Environmen-
tal Education Center where they will enjoy a day of team building activities as well as many educational activities to help 
them become aware of the environment around them.   
 
Students will need to bring a bagged lunch and drink in a disposable container.  The school will provide a snack  
before boarding the bus to return to the school.  Students should dress in layers and wear jeans with sneakers as we will 
be walking.  Electronic games and iPads may be brought for the bus ride, but will need to be left on the bus while at the 
retreat.   ALSO, EVERY STUDENT MUST WEAR A FACE MASK AT ALL TIMES WHILE AT       
LUTHERLYN.   
 
We will need 1 Adult chaperones per class to join us on this retreat.  If you are interested, please contact  your child’s 
homeroom teacher.  Any additional adults wishing to attend may do so as long as there is room available on the bus.  All 
chaperones will need to wear a face mask. 
 
DEPARTURE TIME (by bus):    8:45 a.m. from the Berkeley Hills Campus 
        9:15 a.m. from the Wexford Campus 
ARRIVAL TIME AT LUTHERLYN:   10:00 a.m. 
DEPARTURE FROM LUTHERLYN:   3:00 p.m. 
APPROXIMATE RETURN TIME (by bus):  3:45 p.m. at the Wexford Campus 
        4:15 p.m. at the Berkeley Hills Campus 
COST:        $35 per student  
         
Parents:  Please complete the attached  Permission Slip Form and return the permission slip and $35 to the student’s 
homeroom teacher by Friday, September 11.                      (Checks should be made out to ECA..) 
 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 
Lutherlyn Envionmental Education Center 
Prospect, PA  16052 
(724)865-9079 or (724)865-2161 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



FIFTH & SIXTH GRADE RETREAT 
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Prospect, PA 
 
 

Please complete the form below and return to your child’s homeroom teacher 
by Friday, September 11. 

 
Student’s Name           
 
Homeroom Teacher’s Name         
 
Telephone Number to call on the day of  the retreat     
 
 
  My child will be attending the retreat and the $35 is enclosed.  I  am 
  aware that my child must wear a mask at all times while at Lutherlyn. 
 
  My child will NOT be attending the retreat, and I am aware that I need 
  to make arrangements for his/her care on that day.  Students unable to 
  attend will have an  assignment on team building skills.  They will       
  receive the assignment on Thursday, September 10. 
 
  I would like to be a chaperone for the retreat.  I understand 
  that I will need to pay the $35 for the retreat.   
   
  Parent’s Name: __________________________________ 
 
  Parent’s Signature: ________________________________ 
 
 

http://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.10151469831823631.1073741826.56314458630&type=1

